SAEL Cidskdonsy

COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

drd Pebruary, 1830,

Dear Sirs,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of youwr letter of
the Oth ultimo respeoting the steamer "PAOWO", from whiech 1t
is noted that this wvesscl is now held up in lankow, and that
a8 there is no drydock avaellable at that port, it is desired
to pestpone the Speclal Survey lioe2 until the steamer is sble
to proceed to Shanghai.

In reply I am directed to inform you that the
Committece, who have had the case before thom at thelir meoting
today, have deferred further consideration of the same for
the prosent.

1 am, Dear B4rs,
Yours felthfally,
COPINY T

Clerk % the
Classification Committon,
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